
 

 

                                                                                                          
GREEN  BAY – DOWNTOWN, Founded 1917 

KIWANIS  KEY 
 Weekly Newsletter of the Kiwanis Club of Green Bay – Downtown 

 KIWANIS MEETING OF May 28th, 2024 

 
 
 

Monday, we met for our annual picnic lunch and trip to the NEW zoo with 
the Nicolet 3rd graders. Forty-five children and nine adults, including 
teachers, arrived from the Nicolet school at 10:45. They were greeted by 
four of our club members plus, four members of the UWGB Circle K club.  
 
Lunch consisted of hamburgers, hot dogs. potato chips, macaroni and 
cheese, grapes, lettuce, watermelon, cookies, and water. A great lunch was 
had by all. A special thanks to Maria and Anne for all their efforts to make 
this outing a big success. 
 
We only have one meeting next month, on June 17th. It is our annual 
Scholarship Lunch where we honor the five Scholarship winners. Each of 
the winners will bring quests. We are hoping for a large turnout from our 
members. The lunch program will start at noon and members are asked to 
try and arrive early. 
 
 
 
By: Bob Rowan 


